From: Autumn Gillmore

To: Water Draft Permit Comment; AGE@amail.com
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farms permit concerns

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 12:28:11 PM
Dear ADEQ,

I am writing, as a concerned citizen and taxpayer, regarding your review of C&H
Hog Farms' request for a permit to operate a factory hog farm in and around the
Buffalo National River. | beg of you, please do not grant this permit.

The Buffalo National River is a national treasure that we are lucky to have in the
state of Arkansas. | have many memories of camping and floating there. | have
hiked there countless times. Please don't destroy this natural resource by allowing
this factory farm to contaminate the water. The factory farm is not taking the
appropriate steps to prevent contamination.

For the sake of Arkansans who love this river and the beautiful area of our state that
it is in, please do not grant this permit.

Best regards,
Autumn Gillmore
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